
Dear Mr. Starkey: 

We have received the comments below that you sent to Governor Steve Beshear regarding the 
rate increase proposed by Kentucky-American Water Co. Your comments will be placed into the 
case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the 
case number in the Kentucky-American matter is 2010-00036. Please cite it in any future 
correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
proper case file. 

Andrew Melny kovy ch 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

RSP: Yes. 

Date Received: 3/1/2010 12:20:21 PM 
Topic/Subject Desc: KU Water 
I received a notice that our water is purposed to go up 37.8 percent. 

A 37.7 percent jump is more than my (hopefully to get) 4 percent a year. 

This rate hike seem excessive and I would ask that you governor help do something 
about it. 

Regards, 
Dwayne Starkey 
224 Fox Run Road 
Georgetown, KY 40324 


